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Dear Parents /Carers 

Pearl & Diamond Class 

Children will be visiting the Queen Elizabeth Hall to see “The Snowman” with fascinating insights into 

orchestral musicians, a screening of The Snowman film and a special story narrated by Joanna Lumley. 

We will be attending this event on 5th December 2023. 

We will be travelling by tram and all children attending will need to wear their school uniform, with suitable 

footwear and a warm waterproof coat. 

Should you have any queries in relation to this trip please do not hesitate to contact school. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Gately & Mrs Gleave 

Year 2 Class Teachers 
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